


I would really appreciate it if the city of Vaughan officials, specially those who care
about the environment and the health of next generation, put stop on such an
unneccsary change.

 

We were informed that there has been so many comments from TRCA which were not
answered yet! Therefore we may have to discuss this with our city councilor and then
take this to media.

 

Please update me via email of all the upcoming discussions re this issue. Thanks.

 

Best regards,

 

Ali  Zad

 


